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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Board of the Saline County Regional Solid Waste Management District intends 
to adopt a resolution amending its Resolution No. 3 OF 2015 and its Resolution 
No. 1 of 2016, to establish a fee of Five Dollars ($5.00) for the issuance of one 
coupon or Ten Dollars ($10.00) for the issuance of two coupons, and identifying 
qualifying households as eligible for disposal on up to two (2) days per year of 
household waste at the Sardis Road Landfill without payment of gate charges or 
tipping fees. Copies of the proposed resolution and related documents may be 
examined at the offices of the District at 114 West Sevier Street, Benton, 
Arkansas 72015 during normal business hours. 
 
Any interested person may present his or her position on the intended action of 
the District or on the issues related to the intended action of the District in 
writing delivered to the offices of the District prior to Wednesday, December 21, 
2016, or in person at a Public Hearing which will be conducted at 1:45 p.m., 
Wednesday, December 21, 2016, at the Saline County Office of Emergency Management 
Building, 102 West South Street, Benton, Arkansas. 
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